TOWN OF FREETOWN

. g
CONSERVATION COMMISSION ( é DY IS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby
notified of a public hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday, June 24, 2019, at
7:00 p.m. in the Freetown Town Hall, 3 North Main Street, Assonet to review a Notice of
Intent as follows:

Submitted by: Martin & Lynne Desjardins and Sarah Horton
Represented by: Rick Charon / Charon Associates, Inc.
Scope of Work: Repdair washouts on shoreline of Long Pond, stabilize slopes with stone and

vegetated slopes with geocell reinforcement, re-build stairs, re-build deck
and boathouse, and add screened enclosure on existing deck. Existing pier,
deck, and boathouse permitted under Chapter 91 license #14652.

Location: 27 Hemlock Point, East Freetown Map 104, Lot 4
(a/k/a 27 Island Road, East Freetown)

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation
thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



